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HUMBOLDT COUNTY PUBLIC HEALTH
HUMBOLDT COUNTY MEMORIAL HOSPITAL



	October 14, 2013


Humboldt County HOPES program during the months of July, August and September saw a total 
of 40 children.   This also included 35 overall families that were served by the program within the 
past quarter.  There were 9 new families that were admitted to the program in July, August and 
September.  

The total dollar amount that has been spent for the first quarter of the fiscal year is $9,693.21 with 
$366.68 spent in match funds.  As of this date, it appears that the Humboldt County HOPES program 
will be right on track for spending the full amount of grant dollars awarded to us this fiscal year.

If you have any questions and/or concerns, please let me know and I will happy to answer any questions 
that I can.

Thank you.

Sincerely,


Michelle Feaster, LBSW
Administrator Humboldt County Public Health 
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